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To the kind attention of the Executive Officer, Medi

r 

Name ••. te.'O'.r.l.Vle. ......... surname ••• .T..I.C0 .. (V15. .. DOB ...• .

Address .•... 0..Z: ......... e .. d .. 0.? .... : ..... ~ 

Signature ........ ~ ............................................ . 
I AM THE OWNER OF THE CLINIC ALL BUFFED UP: 62 Brice Avenue, Mooroolbark VIC 3138 

"u. PuFFED u f 
I am the clinic owner oft . for over 10 years and I am writing this letter in response to the Public 
consultation in regards to the following changes proposed. Please note the following points in particular from the 
Medical Board Public Consultation Paper. As the results would create a disrupting effect to our clients 

Page 56: 
2.5 Other than for minor procedures that do nat involve cutting beneath the skin, there should be a cooling off period 
between the patient giving informed consent and the procedure of at least seven days. 
Page 58: 
7.2 Medical proctitioners must not prescribe schedule 4 (prescription only) cosmetic injectable unless they have had a 
face-tolace consultation with the patient. A face-to-face consultation is required for each course of injections. Remote 
prescribing (for example, by phone, email, or video conferencing) of cosmetic injectable is not appropriate 

Marco Andrea Peruzzo has worked for a number of years at the clinic and our patients are very pleased with 
Marco Treatments, consultations skills and profeSSional standards Also they have created a created a trusting 
relationship with him. 

If the proposed changes are implemented it would affect severely affect my business as our beloved nurse Marco 
will not be able to work as he currently do with the dual consultation with nurse and doctor or nurse practitioner 
using real time video at this Clinic this would affect negatively my business . 
The trusting relationship between Marco Andrea Peruzzo and myself and our patients would be discontinued 




